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Comments from the United Kingdom-- PPCR Caribbean: Project Preparation 

Grant for Caribbean Regional SPCR 

 

Dear Patricia 
 
The UK is content to approve the additional $60k for the project preparation grant; 
however, please note that we would prefer these costs to be built in in future. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Anna 
 
 
Anna Bobin | Policy Analyst, Low Carbon Development and Adaptation Teams |  
Climate and Environment Department  
Department for International Development | 22 Whitehall, London, SW1A 2EG 
+44 (0)20 7023 1148  
a-bobin@dfid.gov.uk | url: www.dfid.gov.uk 
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